
 
 
 

 

 

 
Friday 27 May 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It has been a very short but productive half term. Our students have been working hard, using our 
learning model to become better learners. Teachers have helped Year 11 to prepare for their 
exams and there has been lots of additional intervention for students. Many students have also 
taken part in extra-currlcular activities and events. Thanks to all our staff for the commitment and 
care they give on a daily basis. 
 
Other news… 
 
Peace Garden and School Allotment 
Today our Jubilee ‘Bake Sale’ raised £126.00 for our peace garden and allotment. These spaces 
are really important for the wellbeing of our students and staff. Thanks to everyone for their 
generosity. Our wonderful staff baked and supplied the cakes and buns. Congratulations to Mrs 
Mulley who won our staff bake-off with a delicious Jubilee inspired royal iced sponge cake. 
 
Student Leadership Team 
On Monday, we interviewed the Year 10 students who applied to be on our student leadership 
team. Our current Head Girl and Head Boy, Tendai and Henry, asked the questions and the Year 
10 students overcame their nerves to talk confidently with great answers! Well done to all 
involved. 
Our new Head Girl and Head Boy, Monica O and Eryk G with Mrs Mitchell below: 

 
 
On our student leadership team we have appointed: 
Harry B, Ellis C, Lottie D, Emily G, Tom L, Hannah M, , Freddie S, Imogen S, Owen S, Phoebe W 
They have great plans! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
“Hi, I am Monica and I am looking 
forward to being the new Head Girl 
and being a representative of Holy 
Family.” 
 
“Hi, I am Eryk the new Head Boy and 
I am looking forward to supporting all 
the students at Holy Family and 
making it an even better place.” 
 



 
 
 
Year 7 Parent’s Evening 
It was lovely to meet our Year 7 parents in person and we thank you for all the positive feedback 
and some great suggestions. If you need any more information please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 
 
New timetables  
All students have been issued with their new timetables for after half term. These can also be seen 
on the Sims Parent App. 
 
Important Diary Dates: 
 
Return to School Monday 06 June 
Y10 Mock Exams Start Wednesday 15 June 
Y8 “In School” Parents’Evening Thursday 16 June 
Y10 Mock Exams Finish Thursday 30 June 
Y11 Leavers’ Assembly Tuesday 28 June 
Y11 Celebration Thursday 30 June at 6pm 
Y9 “Online” Parents’ Evening Thursday 07 July 
Enrichment Week W/c 11 July 
Y10 “Online” Parents’ Evening Wednesday 20 July 
School closes  Friday 22 July at 3pm 

 
Have a lovely half term. I hope you manage to relax and enjoy the extended bank holiday. 
 
“ It’s worth remembering that it is often the small steps, not the giant leaps, that 
bring about the most lasting change”    Queen Elizabeth II 
 
Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                         

Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 

 
 


